
13 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form can confirm that one of our students is self-isolating as 
they are displaying symptoms associated with Coronavirus (Covid-19). This has not been confirmed 
by 111 or any medical professional.  The student has had no contact with anyone returning from a 
high-risk area or anyone with Coronavirus symptoms. 
  
We will continue to be vigilant with cleanliness and ensuring we are aware of the symptoms and 
latest advice. The latest advice and guidance can be found on the NHS website.  
 
The student is monitoring their symptoms and I will update you if there is any further information I 
need to share.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Dr C Cusick 
Head of School 


